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Mrs. Carol Giannoni, Administrative Assistant  

cgiannoni@AssumptionCatholicSchools.org  

ACS Mission:  To inspire excellence and personal growth grounded in Catholic principles and tradition. 

ACS Vision:  A community of academic excellence, Catholic in spirit and culture, nurturing integrity and respect. 

Dear Families,  

Thank you so much for entrusting your children to us.  They have brought smiles to 

our faces every day, warmed our hearts, and been examples of Christõs love for every-

one.  We will miss our students and families who are continuing on to St.Vincent de 

Paul, and we will be excited to see everyone in August.  Have an awesome summer!  

Peace and grace to your family,  

Mrs. Becky Gudelis, Principal  

rgudelis@AssumptionCatholicSchools.org  

See you August 24th!  


